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On June 9th, Nespresso USA hosted in their Park Avenue office the first 2016 event of the 
IDCN New York Chapter. The International Dual Career Network (IDCN) helps the partners 
of relocated employees with their job search. It provides practical information for job 
seekers in a new country, a networking platform to meet people and exchange ideas, and 
contact with HR professionals of IDCN member companies and other recruitment 
professionals.  
 

The theme was “New York Job Market – What You Should Know.” HR Recruiters from major 

international corporations such as L’Oréal, Danone, Novo Nordisk, as well as Nestlé Waters 

and Nestlé Nutrition took part. They held workshops focused on: effective resumé writing 

techniques, impactful communication when networking, targeted job searches, and 

mastering the interviewing process. Two additional events will take place later this year. 

 

About the International Dual Career Network (IDCN): 

IDCN is a global non-profit association founded by Nestlé which comprises companies, NGOs 

and academic institutions in different locations. Launched in the Lake Geneva region in 

2011, IDCN is now present in 12 different cities and is expanding to other locations with a 

growing number of members. 26 global organizations and almost 75 local entities are now 

part of the IDCN. 

 

http://www.idcn.info/our-locations/new-york-usa.aspx
http://www.idcn.info/

